
                      Friday 9th February 2018 
 
 
This week we were wonderfully interrupted by the snow!  It was fantastic to share this experience 
with the children (a first for many of them) and who knows when we will get snow again?!  Aside 
from being hugely excited and distracted by the snow we have also been exploring materials and 
finding out how to keep ice cold!  We have also worked hard on using our ‘part part whole’ method 
in maths to find different ways of making 10. 
 
Letters and Sounds  We have been learning the digraphs ‘oo’, ‘ar’ and ‘or’ and learning to read 
and spell the tricky words ‘look’, ‘for’ and ‘too’.  
 
After half term we will be taking part in and learning about a variety of celebrations such as; Chi-
nese New Year, World Book Day, Mothers’ Day, St Piran’s Day, the start of Spring, St Minver Mu-
sic Concert and Easter.  It will certainly prove to be another busy 6 weeks so enjoy the half term 
break!   
 
Spellings Please see the attached letter regarding ‘spelling tests’ after half term.  Use the letter 
formation sheet as a guide to help your children to practise forming the letters correctly. 
 
No weekly challenge this week other than to have a brilliant week together at home (or away).  
Don’t forget to celebrate Pancake Day!  A good book to share at this time is ‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’ 
by Jan Fearnley 
 
Parent meetings are on Tuesday 20th February.  This is a chance for you to have a look through 
your child’s learning journey and have a quick meeting with me to discuss how your child is pro-
gressing.  The meetings will run from 1pm-6pm so please book a slot via the eschools app or web-
site.  If you can’t make it then please pop in to see me. 
 
Thank you as always for the support that you give us and to your children.  We really can see 
when you have been working with them at home; it gives your child more confidence and an even 
greater chance of success. 
 
 
With best wishes,    
 
 
 
Alicia Warren 
 
 
 


